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​Date:​ ​3 June 2025​

​Last Meeting:​​30 May 2025​

​Recent Progress:​
​●​ ​City Clerks with Solicitors have reviewed our process and recommended that Administration​

​can officially move forward without DEIAC having to make a request to Council.​

​Recommendations for Consideration:​
​●​ ​That DEIAC writes a letter of support for the repeal and replacement of the CDRR policy.​

​Flags & Potential Concerns:​
​●​ ​NA​

​Upcoming Events & Timelines:​

​Activity / Event:​ ​Timeline / Date:​


